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Administrator

SUBJECT : HEALTH ADVISORY ON DENGUE CASES

A pleasant day to you!

This is to inform you that we have 1-3 reported cases of dengue per department: Elementary,
Junior High School and Senior High School. Some have already reported back to School.

May we remind you to verify first with the School on the reports circulating through Viber and
refrain from posting, spreading unverified data.

With this, we would like to enjoin you to observe your children’s health. If there will be
symptoms noted, check immediately with your attending physician.

Insect bite control measures are being conducted as stated in the circular issued on August 16,
20109.

Wearing of dengue pants for T students, N & K boys or long white socks/ stocking for N & K
girls is extended until end of school year. Students may opt to apply insect repellant for added
protection.

Thank you for your kind attention.
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